
Dear Mr. Fleitmann,

Herewith we resubmit the manuscript to the paper "Palaeo sea-level and ice-sheet 
databases: problems, strategies and perspectives”. In this we have incorporated the 
recommendations by the two reviewers, as we already have announced in detail in our 
“Reply to the reviewers” in the discussions. Due to the vast amount of changes we had 
done in the past months, we would like to change the author’s list, as we have it included 
in the new manuscript. We hope that this is still possible.

Kind regards,
André Düsterhus


